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Ref. APT/2024/SAPIX-WSRTT/NF 16 July 2024 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Subject: The South Asian Telecommunication Regulators’ Council (SATRC) 
Workshop on Recent Trends and Technologies 

30 September – 2 October 2024, Tehran, Islamic Republic of Iran 

I am pleased to inform you that the Asia-Pacific Telecommunity (APT) will 
organize the South Asian Telecommunication Regulators’ Council (SATRC) Workshop on 
Recent Trends and Technologies from 30 September to 2 October 2024 in Tehran, Islamic 
Republic of Iran. The workshop will be hosted by Communication Regulatory Authority 
(CRA) of the Islamic Republic of Iran. 

The SATRC Workshop on Recent Trends and Technologies will be held as part 
of implementation of SATRC Action Plan Phase IX. The emphasis of the Workshop will be 
on recent trends and technologies for supporting the digital transformation of the economy 
and society in SATRC Member countries. The objective of the workshop will be to give an 
in-depth analysis on various trends in innovation and technologies for fostering the growth of 
economy and society including technical details, policy and regulatory aspects and other aspects. 

In this regard, I am pleased to invite representatives from your administration who 
are currently involved in the related field set for this workshop (please see the Concept Note 
attached herewith) to participate in the workshop. The workshop is planned for middle and 
high-level technical managers on technological trends from policy makers, regulators and 
industry. Registration of delegates can be done online at https://apt.int/Meeting/2024-SATRC-
WS-RTT.   

APT members, international and regional organizations that wish to contribution 
to the sessions of the workshop should send the contributions in the form of presentation 
material in Microsoft Power Point, English Version together with a short abstract/biodata to 
the APT Secretariat by e-mail aptsatrc@apt.int. The deadline for submission of 
contribution is 23 September 2024.  

I look forward to receiving your good support and cooperation to make this event 
a success. 

Yours sincerely, 

Masanori Kondo 
Secretary General 

Encl:  Concept Note 

To:  APT Members (Non-SATRC Members), Associate Members, Affiliate Members, 
Regional and International Organizations 
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